
 

 

NOTICE OF FUNDING AVAILABILITY EXTENSION 
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) and 

HOME Investment Partnership Program 2022-2023  
 
AMARILLO –The City of Amarillo is now accepting applications from local non-profit and 
community organizations that wish to apply for fiscal year funding (October 1, 2022 
through September 30, 2023). Funding is for CDBG entitlement grant from U.S. 
Department of Housing & Urban Development (HUD).  
 
A 5-day application extension has been granted. Applications are due no later than 6 
p.m. on Sunday (June 12.) 
 
The City of Amarillo received notice of funding allocation for FY 2022-2023:  

CDBG - $1,584,592                   HOME - $828,236 
 

The City of Amarillo wishes to provide financial support for eligible activities and 
projects that meet the purpose of the CDBG Programs. Projects supported should meet 
a local priority need identified in the Consolidated Plan. Identified priorities for FY 2022-
2023 include serving the homeless population and Tenant Based Rental Assistance 
(TBRA). TBRA will be funded by the HOME program through the City of Amarillo. 
 
All applications must be submitted online through the Neighborly Portal Link: 
https://portal.neighborlysoftware.com/AMARILLOTX/Participant 
Please review the Power Point slides attached to application link before completing an 
application. For assistance with the online application portal, please contact Community 
Development before the application deadline at (806) 378-3098.   
 

Following the application deadline, applications will be reviewed for completion, accuracy, and documentation. 
Recommendations will be assessed by priority needs and presented to the Community Development Advisory 
Committee (CDAC) in which public meetings will be held for final recommendations and allocation of funding 

prior to City Council approval 

Posted this 7th day of June 2022. 

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/up4ACpYmARtL2lpCPzpUb?domain=portal.neighborlysoftware.com

